									December 1, 2019
Dear 7-H parents:
	Hard to believe that December is here already!!!  Only a few school days left until Christmas Break.  Just a few items and reminders to bring to your attention.
· The CCS Christmas concert will be held on Wed., Dec. 11.  Dress rehearsal for the students and staff will be in the morning and the public performance is at 1:00. Parents are very welcome to attend.  Our Grade 7 class will be singing a song. (Storm day for this is Friday, Dec. 13 – same time.)
· The Christmas dance will be on Thursday, Dec. 19 at the following times: Grades 3-5 is 6:00-7:00.  Grades 6-8 is 7:15-9:00.  Admission is $2 if student fee has been paid and $4 if it hasn’t. Please be at the school at the proper time to collect your child from their dance. Any parents that want to volunteer to supervise can call the school and leave a message for Miss Niles, saying which dance you can help with. 
· The Home and School is hosting a free Christmas dinner for all students and staff again this year on Monday, Dec. 9.  Please make sure that you send a snack for morning recess even if they are going to be having the Christmas dinner.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our class Christmas party will be on Friday, December 20. We have been informed that it will be a full day of school. Students are asked to bring snacks or drinks to share with the class. (21 students in our class) Although sweet treats are permitted, I would like to have at least some healthy options. (veggie/fruit trays, crackers and cheese, sandwiches, etc.) I will bring cups, plates and napkins. Students have decided to do a small gift exchange. Boys will be drawing a boy’s name and girls will draw a girl’s name. This is voluntary so not all students have chosen to participate. (Please keep gift value under $10) We will be watching a movie too.  In the afternoon, students will be doing various activities of their choice. 
· Monday, January 6, 2020 will be a PL day for teachers so there is no school for students on that day. School will resume for students on Tuesday, January 7, 2020. 
· As it is now December and the weather is colder, please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for outside weather. Middle School students are old enough and responsible enough to make wise choices when going outside at recess. 
			
			Merry Christmas and have a wonderful break,  


  Mrs. Hitchcock   
